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TILDEN TOWNSHIP PLANNING COMMISSION    

The Tilden Township Planning Commission met in the Township Municipal Building on Tuesday, February 

21, 2023 with the following present:  Chairperson Dale Keener, Vice Chairperson Greg Kozlowski, Michael 

Quick, Christopher Forte, Sharon Enevoldson, Township Engineer Greg Haas, and Secretary Samantha 

Hartman, and members of the public. A copy of the roster is on file with the secretary. 

 

Chairperson Dale Keener called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M. followed by the pledge of allegiance. 

 

PUBLIC PARTICIPATION 
 

None 
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 
 

A Motion was made by Greg Kozlowski and seconded by Chris Forte to approve the minutes of 

January 17, 2023 as presented.  Upon roll call Keener, Kozlowski, Quick, Enevoldson, and Forte 

voted yes.  
 

PLANS 
 

None  
 

OTHER BUSINESS 
 

- Township Supervisor  

As requested by the Planning Commission, a Township Supervisor was in attendance of this 

meeting. That Supervisor was Richard Delong, who was accompanied by Township Manager, 

Monica Flower. Dale Keener led a brief discussion to address concerns from the Planning 

Commission. Richard Delong and Monica Flower responded, acknowledging the Planning 

Commission’s concerns and reviewing the process that is to be followed while reviewing the 

Zoning Ordinance.  
 

- Zoning Ordinance Review 

A brief discussion on various Zoning Ordinance Review topics. No topic was selected for 

discussion moving forward. Greg Haas recommended to move forward addressing the use 

regulation spreadsheet.  
 

ADJOURNMENT 
  
A Motion was made by Chris Forte and seconded by Sharon Enevoldson to adjourn the meeting at 

8:42 P.M.  Upon roll call Keener, Kozlowski, Quick, Enevoldson and Forte voted yes. 

         

 

Attest: 

  

        

 

Samantha Hartman 

       Secretary 


